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Contributing to the evidence base

The need for an improved evidence base in OH and health and
wellbeing as a whole has been widely acknowledged. Our
evidence-based page details evidence base approach to

workforce wellbeing and provides a useful basis for reviewing
your approach.

OH providers supporting NHS staff should be able to demonstrate
how they have contributed to research and development. They
should have a plan for future contributions.

Key questions

* What arrangements does the service provider have for clinical
governance?

* How will the OH service contribute to the provision of evidence
demonstrating compliance with clinical and organisational
governance?

* What is the plan for auditing its practice?
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https://www.nhsemployers.org/articles/evidence-based-approaches-workforce-wellbeing

